
From: “Allan Virginia” <treasurer@adoptasoldierplatoon.org>

Subject: Re: Customer service follow up from July 4....

Date: July 6, 2015 at 12:36:23 PM EDT

To: <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Reply-To: “Allan Virginia” <treasurer@adoptasoldierplatoon.org>

Dianna:

Kim and Mike were fabulous!!! Our entire crowd was very pleased with both of them.  

Excellent, professional service and great personalities. What more could we ask for.

 

Regards, 

Allan


